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April 30, 2019

Washington Supreme Court
PO Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929 ,

Re: Proposed Changes to Criminal Discovery Ruies

Piease adopted the proposed ruie changes to CrR 3.7, 3.8, 3.9, 4.7, 4.11 and to
CrRLJ 3.7, 3.8, 3.9, 4.7 and 4.11.

The core of many of the objections made by prosecuting attorneys to CrR/CrRLJ
3.7, 3.8, 3.9 and 4.11 appears to be that giving juries more information on hov\/ iaw
enforcement officers actually interrogate, identify and othenwise investigate criminai
cases wiil cause juries to have less faith in iaw enforcement officers. (See, e.g.,
comments by Dan Satterberg and Adrienne McCoy). These objections are either
baseless - because law enforcement officers are already interrogating, identifying and
investigating criminai cases appropriately - or profoundly cynical, because law
enforcement is conducting inappropriate interrogations, identifications, and
investigation, in which case the rules are long overdue.

Sincerely,

Andrew Rice



Tracy, Maty

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 12:20 PM
To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Comments for Proposed Court Rules CrR/CrRU 3.7, 3.8, 3.9, 4.7, 4.11
Attachments: Court Rule Comments, Rice.pdf

From: Andrew Rice [mailto:arice@slsps.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 12:07 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Comments for Proposed Court Rules CrR/CrRU 3.7, 3.8, 3.9, 4.7, 4.11
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